
From: Kristin Koziol
To: Greg Weiner
Subject: Fw:
Date: Monday, April 22, 2024 1:38:23 PM

Please attach in legistar for PH 24-2.

From: johncmanz@gmail.com <johncmanz@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2024 12:34 PM
To: Kristin Koziol <kristin.koziol@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject:
 
Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

We, the owners of 1984 Marshall, John and Ellen Anderson Manz, STRONGLY oppose the
changing of our zoning from M1 to M2.

We deplore the loss of the old buildings in our neighborhood. THERE IS NEVER ENOUGH ON 
STREET PARKING FOR GUESTS TO OUR HOME.

Go covet someone else's property.

Angrily,

John and Ellen Anderson Manz

Sent from my
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